
 

 

Thank you to everyone who came out to  

The Emerald to see Catie off! 

Remember to visit her at the AT&T store  

off of MLK Blvd!  

Caddyshack 
 

 

Calendar of Events  

 

 
February  

 
2 SuperBowl Buffet  

 

5 BINGO!  
 

11 Sink & Drink 1:30 SG  

 

16 Sunday Brunch  

 

19 BINGO!  

 

 

 
 

March  

5 EMGA Opening Day  

 

5 BINGO!  

 

13 Sink & Drink ELGA  
 

9 Sunday Brunch  

 

15 St. Patrickõs Day Din-
ner  

 

19 BINGO!  

 

20 ELGA Opening Mixer 
10am 

 

22 Berne Lodge 1pm SG  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank You, Catie, for 12 WONDERFUL Years!!  

 

It was a ROCKINô  

Good Time!!  
 

The 80+ in attendance enjoyed great 

food, a champagne toast and  

quite the time on the dance floor!  
 

 Another AMAZING evening at the 

Emerald bringing in  ... 

February 2014  

 
It was a GREAT  

Night for  
Catieõs BIG  

Going Away Party!  

 
Jerry passed around 

the mic and opened the 

floor. Several members 

shared their memories 

and their well wishes.  
 

 

Bill McLarty summed 

up the evening in this 

one quote: 

 

 

 

 

~  

Wednesdays @ 6:15 
 

Dinner @ 5:45  

 

$8.50 plus Tax and Gratuity 

Includes: Salad, Dinner and Beverage 

~ Sign up in the Deli ~ 

 

Bring a friend!  
$10 for first book and $5 for additional 

òThere is nothing else to say, Catie, but that  

we thank you and we love you.ó 

New Yearõs Eve at The Emerald! 



The new year has begun and the 

EMGA  is looking forward to celebrating the 

arrival of a new season for several reasons. 

First is to welcome the newly elected board 

members. Another big reason is that the 

EMGA is celebrating its 25th Anniversary 

year in 2014. We're looking forward to 

this special year and will try to develop 

some unique ways to memorialize our heri-
tage. Members are being asked to reach into 

their memories for stories to tell and other 

things to celebrate. 

 

The new board has already held several 

preliminary meetings to ensure a smooth 

transition from the 2013 board, as well as, 

to begin planning for the new season.  

Further meetings are scheduled to finalize 

the detailed schedule of tournament events. 

It looks like a fun season ahead.  

 

 

SNOW! SNOW!  

and more SNOW!  
Itõs time to take advantage of the 

sales going on right now at The 

Emerald Pro Shop!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"The older I get,  
the better I used to be"  

 

- Lee Trevino 

 

Happy and Healthy New Year  

from the EMGA Board  

Mens Golf Association  by Pat Feury  

 

                 Pro Shop News by Ricky Stout  
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Patrick Feury  
President MGA  

Thank youé.  
   Pat Feury 

Newly Elected Board Members:  

 

 

Vice President ð Bob O'Connor  

 

Treasurer ñ Dave Nelson  

 

Secretary ñ Martin Vezina  

All winter apparel!!

45% 

off  

(except Mizuno)  

35% 

off  

EMGA 2013 members are  

reminded to renew their  

membership by  January 31 to  
remain eligible for 2014 play day 

and tournament events.  

 
New members are also welcome to join. 

Membership forms are available in the 

clubhouse.  

https://mail.coursetrends.com/webmail/images/blank.png


Looking forward to Spring..  

 

We are preparing for an exciting year 

with the new greens and the many pro-

jects, including removal of the trees that 

have been prolonging much of the 

courses wet conditions.  

The Emerald Ladies Golf Association is 

gearing up for   a fun-filled seasoné 

 

Starting March 20 with a mixer format.  We are 

hoping that women who have had health issues 

last year will be in a position to join the league 

again, as well as ladies who are new to the com-

munity.  We ask that ladies join as soon as possi-

ble so their names and information can be a part 

of the 2014 booklet for the league.   
 

Dues are $36.00, with an additional dollar  

if you want to be a part of the  

hole-in-one club.  

  

This season will have opportunities for outings 

with other ladies club leagues, as well as golf  

instructions/clinics.  We are focused on having 

fun, building our golf skills, and increasing our 

knowledge of the game.  If you hit a bad shot, it 

only takes a good attitude to recover from it.   

 

Let's get prepared!! 

 

  

   

ELGA NEWS  by Linda McAlister  

On the Course with Phil by Phil Kilmer  
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Linda McAlister  
President ELGA  

Break Point by Kathy Wilcox  
This picture of winter tennis says it all. 

 

On this Saturday nine of us showed up 

and chatted a while.  The courts 

were slippery with ice!    

 

We have had a few days of tennis 

sinceé.once we played through the 

snow flurries! 

 
Looking forward to Spring and many 

days on the courts! 

 

Thank you...  
Kathy      

Phil Kilmer  

Greens Superintendent  

 

2014 ELGA Officers:  
 
     President:   Linda McAlister 
     Vice President:  Kathy Petrichko 
     Secretary:  Shirley Wang 
     Treasurer:  Flo Fyder 

Thank youé.  
   Linda McAlister 

 

 

Tennis Playing  

Times:  
 

Men:  

Tues. and Thurs. 9:30am 

Tues. evening 6:30 pm. 

 

Women:  

Wed. 10:00 am 

Thurs. evening 6:30 pm 

 

Mixed doubles -  

Sat. 9:30 am Sun. 2:30 pm 

 

Thank you very much to  

everyone that donated to  

this yearõs Christmas fund.  

It was nice to see all the blessings  

that you passed on to us.  Rigoberto Mark        Wil       Juan   Mike     Phil  

                        Jose      Francisco 


